Press Release

Lao students/government officials leave for India for specialized 

training and high-level university education.


Government of India offers about 190 scholarships per annum to the Government officials for enhancing skill development for specialized training in India at its premier institutions such as Aptech, National Institute of Rural Development, Centre for Development of Advanced Computing, Entrepreneurship Development Institute of India, National Institute of Micro Small & Medium Enterprises, English and Foreign Languages University, CMC Ltd., Shriram Institute of Business and Information Technology for courses in Advanced Networking, Multimedia and Web Design Technology, English Language in Business Communication, Total Quality Management, Intermediate and  Advanced English, IT Skills and English Fluency, Graphic Designing & Communication, etc. under Indian Technical and Economic Cooperation(ITEC) Programme. 


In addition, Government of India through Indian Council for Cultural Relations(ICCR), New Delhi also offers 20 scholarships for fresh students for university education including Under Graduate and Post Graduate Courses in the field of International Business, BBA/MBA, M.Sc. (Computer Science), MA (Geography), MA (English) and Buddhist Studies.

In the present batch 21 Lao Government officials and 5 students met with the Ambassador of India H.E. Mr. C. Gururaj Rao on June 28, 2013 at Embassy, who briefly interacted with them and handed over the flight tickets to them prior to their departure.  They were all full of enthusiasm and confidence that their studies and training in India will further boost their capabilities and contribute to the nation building.
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